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Galloway Township, NJ- On Wednesday, October 20, 2010 at 12:00 p.m., a group of 
Holocaust survivors from Atlantic and Cape May Counties will meet with Atlantic City High 
School students who have studied about the Holocaust and other genocides under the 
supervision of their teacher, Abby Bender. The luncheon will be held at Jewish Family Service, 
607 North Jerome Avenue, Margate.  

The luncheon is being supported by a generous grant from the Murray and Linda Laulicht 
Foundation, which was awarded to Jewish Family Service of Atlantic and Cape May Counties 
and The Sara and Sam Schoffer Holocaust Resource Center at Stockton College. This grant is 
being administered through the NJ Commission on Holocaust Education. 

Dr. Paul Winkler, director of the NJ Commission on Holocaust Education, said, “This gathering 
of Atlantic City High School students and local Holocaust survivors will be informal in nature, but 
in-depth in quality and emotion.”   

The Atlantic City High School students will pledge to tell the life stories of the Holocaust 
survivors, which they will hear on Wednesday, to their family and friends now and into the 
future.  
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